
AFA Report to the Board of Trustees, 8/8/23, AFA President, Sean 
Martin 
 
President Battenfeld, Trustees, President/Superintendent Garcia, 
Colleagues and other members of the community… 
 
I’ll begin by extending a welcome to our new Student Trustee, Logan 

Warren. Thank you for serving on the Board and for your 

representation of Students’ interests.  

I also want to again welcome Dr. Garcia to SRJC. I assume I speak for 

most in saying I’m super excited to start a new chapter in the evolution 

of our beloved institution with you at the helm of our Administration.   

Though I’ve been out and about this summer, The AFA Cabinet looks 

forward to meeting with each of you at a mutually agreeable time. 

To the rest, I want to extend a warm welcome back to a new semester 

of learning.  

At AFA we’re looking forward to another great year of partnership with 

our District Colleagues in negotiations. We greatly value the 

relationship we’ve built together over the past several years.  

As we’ve often stated, and will continue to emphasize, we believe 

firmly in the principles that Faculty Working Conditions are Student 

Learning Conditions; and that Union Work is Equity Work.  

Thank you for your time.  

 

 


